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 Hello Villagers,

It’s so great to be back at school and in the swing of things! I hope you’ve   

started  the term well and that the weeks ahead are full of learning,

challenges and good things! 

Please read ahead for information on Book Covering & Coffee mornings

every second Friday (a great way to connect with other villagers and help

out your school), upcoming community events organised by our

sensational socialites and a few friendly FOTV reminders.

Thank you to those who have emailed with thoughts, ideas, questions or

just lovely feedback! I love hearing from you all! 
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L I S A  G R I F F I T H S  -  P R E S I D E N T ,  F O T V  💚

Did you know that Friends of the

Village has a Business Directory?  

Our aim is to facilitate

connections within our

community. We want to have  lots

of businesses listed in our

directory so that the next time

you’re looking for a particular

good or service, you can take your

pick from a Village provider!

We’d really love to build up the

Directory this  year, so if you’d

like your business advertised on

our website, please shoot us an

email at friends@llv.community

  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Business
Directory

F O T V

Come join us!

Every second Friday, starting 13 May

9:20am -11:30am

The Bitter Pea Cafe




Enjoy a coffee, meet new friends - 

and get those books covered!




Please email Amanda Steele

amanda.steele@det.nsw.edu.au 

to book yourself in - or just turn up on the day! 
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SOCIALITE SNAPSHOT 
Kindergarten Dinner & Drinks

Governor Hotel, Macquarie Park

Saturday 28 May 7pm

Stage 1 Parents & Carers Drinks

Greengate Hotel, Killara

Friday 20 May, 7:30pm 

At the end of last term, to cap off an already exciting

week, many Stage 2 & 3 families attended the Harry

Potter Trivia & Disco at Lane Cove Library. Much HP

fun was had, with parents vs kids fighting it out for

trivia glory! If you know of any local events coming

up, let your stage socialites know and you too can get

in on the fun.

Harry Potter Trivia & Disco

Thank you to all those generous villagers who donated

a book (or two!) to our school at last term’s Book Fair.

The excellent Emily Gregory recently spent some fun

stickering time with all these gorgeous titles and you

can now find your donated book with your name on it

for evermore! 


